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Melco International Development Limited

(A company listed on the Hong Kong Stock Exchange)

Appointment of Managing Director,

Change of Secretary and

Change of Registered Office

The Board of Directors of Melco International Development Limited (the "Company") is pleased to announce that:-
1.
Mr. Ho Yau Lung, Lawrence has been appointed as the Managing Director of the Company on 22nd November, 2001;

2.
Mr. Peter Lee Yip Wah has resigned as Secretary of the Company with effect from 1st February, 2002;

3.
Mr. Tsang Yuen Wai, Samuel has been appointed as Secretary of the Company with effect from 1st February, 2002;

4.
the registered office of the Company has moved to 28th Floor, The Centrium, 60 Wyndham Street, Central, Hong Kong on 1st February, 2002.


By Order of the Board


Samuel Tsang Yuen Wai


Secretary

31st January, 2002

Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in the Hong Kong i-Mail.
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